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Dear IPC,

Having testified at the recent IPC hearing, I fully support the compelling findings / opinions stated
in The Star Casino MP08_0098 MOD13 Review of the independent Assessment and Design
Advice by Yvonne von Hartel.

The conclusions as stated by Ms.von Hartel supports the decision by the Planning Commission to
reject the Star Casion / Ritz Carlton "Tower" as designed and the proposal to overturn the decision be
rejected.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Eddi Cohen




